SELECTMEN'S MEETING MAY 11, 1987

Selectmen Dodge, Olscn, Mansfield and secretary present.

7:10 Maurice Whipple, Charles Gordon, Bill Hodgen and Be Strong were
present for a meeting concerning Maurice Whipple subdivison off Route 114.
Maurice Whipple was scheduled to grade, seed and hay the shoulders in the
developgment, Charles Gordon would prefer Mr. Whipple to do this later in
the year (Fall of 1987). Mr. Gordon is concern with distrubing the
shoulders afiter they been seeded when he has his homes delivered to each
lot. Mr. CGordon agreed to repair any damage caused by him and seed and

hay the shoulders this fall. The next meeting with the above parties

is scheduled for August 10, 1987. Mr. Whipple will meet with Bill Boisvirt
on leocation to discuss any repairs or alterations to the shoulders at the
present time.

8:00 Mrs. Lillian Foote came in to discuss the finish grading of the
shoulders in relation to her property on Bedford Road. Selectmen

scheduled Lee Murray, Road Agent to call Mrs. Foote 5/12/87 at 7AM.

Lee would schedule a time to meet Mrs. Foote on location to discuss the

grading further.

Mrs. Gauthier came in and asked the secretary when she receive the letter of
application for a temporay trailer if she would write on the letter that
they request the temporary trailer permit for twelve (12) months.

8:10 Mr. Ronald Burd and Karen Cannon came in to discuss the future
possibilities of developing Mr. Paul Altman's property on Wilson Hill Road.
Selectmen informed them of the road impact study and that they would also

be working along with the Planning Board. The Seiectmen informed Mr. Burd

that they had the ability to open a class 6 road, however would expect

the developer to bring the road up to town specifications.
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Mr. Burd asked about right aways and the Selectmen Suggested that he

first speak with Mr. Clifton LaBree and Mr, Herbert Scort who are abutters,

for G.F, Construction, G. & 7. Construction purchased Roabert Colburn's
gravel pir and wanted to have the gravel permit tranferred to ¢, g F.
Mr. Colburn's permit was for only 200 yards and G. F. Construction would

be for at leagt 10,000 yards Per year. He was told that G. & F. would

have to apply and have a gravel hearing. My, Whipple will have the

8:45 Matt Yakovakis was 4in to see if he could get $80,000.00 from his
€5Crow account. The reoad to his development off Bed“.,d Road is 907
complete., Selectmen agreed to $60,600.00 Karen Craven, Town treasurer

will send hinm a check,

donate three (3) Computers to the Town.
Selectmen sign checkg, current use and intent to cut forms and reviewed

other Corespondence,

Meeting adjourned 11:30



